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INSTRUCTION FOR p/n 02-175170 & 02-175180 
 
 
 
Part # 02-175180 has replaced part # 02-175170.  This is part of a redesign of 
the STAPHGUARD door and pressure plate assembly.  The new gasket 
(enclosed) uses a hole pattern which is different than the original gasket.  
However, the gasket may be used on the older style door by simply drilling the 
rubber gasket material to fit the original stainless steel liner on the door.  The 
extra holes would be tucked underneath the stainless steel pressure plate and 
thus should not provide any problem with leaking through the gasket. 
 
This allows us to use one gasket for both old and new style STAPHGUARD door 
pressure plate assemblies. 
 
Please overlay the stainless steel liner assembly onto the new gasket.  Mark, drill 
or punch the new holes as necessary to allow this gasket to work properly with 
the existing pressure plate and stainless steel liner. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
MILNOR Tech Support 
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